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May 19, 2024 

T O D A Y  I S  

Acts 2:1-3 
1And when the day of Pentecost was fully come, they were all with one accord in one place. 
2 And suddenly there came a sound from heaven as of a rushing mighty wind, and it filled all the house where they were sitting. 
3 And there appeared unto them cloven tongues like as of fire, and it sat upon each of them. 
 

SUNDAY MORNING 
8:45 a.m. Music Practice 
10:00 a.m. Morning Worship 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 
6:00 p.m. Prayer 
6:30 p.m. Evening Service 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
7:00 p.m. Bible Study 
 

MOTHER’S MEMORIAL 
OFFERING 

There is still time to give! 
 

Mark your check or cash envelope for “Mother’s 
Memorial” and place in any offering. 

1 year of tuition for a foreign Bible School 
student = $200 

 



 

Please visit our web page at
www.pentecostalassembly.net 

- Mark Your Calendars - 

Katie Carpenter 

Mavis Kwallek 

Roberta Harmsen 

President Biden, 

Vice President Kamala Harris, 

and the United States of America 

 
May 26  Memorial Day Weekend / 10am service only 

June 2  Honor Graduates Sunday / 10am 

June 16  Happy Father’s Day! / 10am service only 

Aug. 12-16 Vacation Bible School 

Aug. 18  VBS Musical Performance / 10am 

Special Prayer 
Requests 

Housekeeping 
We need a little extra help 

keeping the church  

building clean.  
 

If you have 1-2 hours a month 

and would like to serve in 

this capacity, please see 

Samantha Decker (715-417-1810) 

or Angie Kopacz (715-894-0131) 

to join the team! 
 

Volume Two begins July 17th  

At The WI District UPCI Campgrounds in Shawano, WI 

Kid’s Camp June 17-21 

Ages 8-11 
Registration Deadline: May 31 

Jr. High Youth Camp June 22-25 

Ages 12-14 
*see Amplify Staff for more info  

 

FAMILY CAMP   

June 30 – July 5 
Register Here: 

Sr. High Youth Camp June 26-29 

Ages 15-18 
*see Amplify Staff for more info  

 

Lawn Mowing 

Help Needed 

 With the summer months ahead, we are looking to 

add a few more people to the Lawn Mowing Team. 
 

If you are interested, please contact the church 

office: paoffice.ec@gmail.com 

 


